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ANNUAL PARISH MEETING  

 
The minutes of the Annual Parish Meeting held at 7.00 pm on Monday 25th April 2022 in 
Westleton Village Hall. 

                                                                                                         Ian Haines  
             Clerk of the Council 

 

There were 20 people in attendance plus 2 representatives from EDF (see minute below) 
 

AGENDA 

Chair for the Meeting   
Paul Holmes in the Chair. 
 
Apologies 
Apologies were received from Cllrs Colin Fisher & Ian Johnson. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting  
It was agreed that the minutes of the meeting held on 24th May 2021 were a true record. 
 
Matters arising from the minutes  
There were no matters arising. 
 
Sizewell C – Update and Presentation from EDF  

 

Whilst a decision from the Secretary of State on Sizewell C is currently awaited, 
representatives from the EDF Community Relations Team (Andy Mower and Michelle 
Emmerson-Grey) attended to give an update and explain how the project would deliver on 
its community commitments in the locality under the Deed of Obligation agreement in place 
with Suffolk County Council and East Suffolk District Council. Copies of the presentation 
slides (which included a full question and answer session) are appended to these minutes 
as a record. 
 
Update from the Village Hall Committee 

 
John Shepherd (Chairman of the Village Hall Trustees) gave an update on the Village Hall 
and what had been a challenging year financially with income down due to the covid 
restrictions. Notwithstanding, a number of activities had been relaunched and some new 
initiatives were in the pipeline but extra voluntary help is always needed with co-ordinating 
activities and events.  A reminder was given that the AGM was coming up in June and it 
was hoped this time that the Parish Council would be able to nominate a representative. 
 
Annual report from District Councillor  
No report in person. 
 
Annual report from SCC County Councillor  
Following the EDF presentation (above) Cllr R Smith shared his observations. 
 
Annual report from the Parish Council 

The Parish Council had produced a report summarising the main activities carried out over 
the preceding 12 months and Paul Holmes thanked everyone involved. Details have now 
been published on the website.  
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He paid tribute in particular to the volunteers on the Common Group and Community Field 
who continue to work very hard to keep these areas well maintained. 
 

Any Other Business 
There were no items raised. 
 

Date of next Annual Parish Meeting  

To be confirmed.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chairman………………………………………………    Date ………………………… 

(signed)  

 
 

 
  


